
LEGAL NOTICE 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

ST. JAMES, NEW YORK 

PUBLIC HEARING BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the Board of Trustees of the Village of Head of the Harbor will be 

conducting a public hearing pursuant to Chapter 66 of the Village Code on July 15, 2020 at 7 PM, time 

then in effect, to determine whether the building or structures located at the premises 3 Pin Oak Lane., St. 

James, NY 11780, AKA SCTM#: 0801-04.-02.-23.0,  are unsafe or dangerous to the public or unsanitary 

pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 66 and must be removed, and to further  assess whether the 

condition of the structures on the premises pose a risk or threat to the health and safety of the general 

public.  Said hearing will be held  at Village Hall, 500 North Country Road, St. James, New York.  Village 

Hall is accessible to the handicapped. 

 

The accompanying exhibits are on file at Village Hall and may be inspected by appointment 

during normal business hours.  At said hearing all interested parties will be given an opportunity to be 

heard.   

 

 

Dated: June 23, 2020     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

Margaret O’Keefe,  Village Clerk 

        

 

 


